NEWSLETTER

FROM

BRUNO SAVINGS AND CREDIT UNION LIMITED

PO Box 158 Bruno, Saskatchewan Telephone: 306-369-2901 Fax: 369-2225

Office Hours:

Monday to Thursday – 9:00 am – 4:00 pm

Friday 9:00 am - 5:00 pm

PO Box 46, Prud'homme, Saskatchewan Telephone: 306-654-2033 Fax: 306-654-4640

Office Hours:

Monday 1:00 pm - 4:30 pm

Tues., Thurs. - 9:00 am - 12:00 pm

Friday - 9:00 am to 1:00 pm

Website: www.brunocu.com ******************





BRUNO HOLIDAY HOURS

Dec. 24/15 -Closed at 1 pm Dec. 25 to 28/15 inclusive - Closed Closed at 2:30 pm Dec. 31/15

Jan. 1/16 Closed

PRUD'HOMME HOLIDAY HOURS

Dec. 25 to Dec. 28/15 inclusive -

Closed

Jan. 1/16 - Closed

The Board, Management & Staff would like to wish everyone all the best in the Holiday Season and for the New Year of 2016!

RECENT SPONSORSHIP BY THE **BRUNO CREDIT UNION**

Bruno & Prud'homme Fire Departments

Bruno Sr. TBirds Hockey Bruno Sr. Novice Hockey **Bruno Playschool Bruno Rink**********

HORSE AND SLEIGH RIDES DEC. 30th 3 – 6 pm

Bruno Credit Union is partnering with the Bruno Lumber Supply Ltd. to offer free horse and sleigh rides and hot chocolate on December 30 from 3 to 6 pm. Please meet outside the front of the lumberyard to board the sleigh.

Come and enjoy!

MEMBERCARDS

Just a reminder that if you still have a Membercard starting with the numbers 504549144.... that they all have been closed.

If you wish to have a new card, or you wish to access on-line banking, you will need to contact our office so that we can issue you a new card.

TRAVELLING

If you are planning to travel out of the country and are taking your Bruno Credit Union Mastercard or Member card with you, please be sure to call into our office at least 1 week prior to departure to let us know when you will be gone in case we are alerted that there is uncommon activity on your account. We want you to be able to use your cards without interruption while you are away.

In addition, if you have a Mastercard, please call into Mastercard at 1-800-561-7849 and advise them that you are leaving the country as well.



ETRANSFERS

Bruno Credit Union now has Etransfers implemented.

If you wish to use Etransfers, you will need to contact our office so we can set your limits on the account.

An Etransfer gives you the capability to send money to another person who holds an account at this or another financial institution electronically. The cost is \$1.00 per transfer to send and there is no charge to receive an Etransfer. The account receiving the money can receive the money in as little time as a half hour.

ON-LINE BANKING

On our online banking site, it had originally said that they would be deleting the image you had chosen on Dec 5, 2015. There has been a change and that image will not disappear until late January 2016. You will see the message advising you of this when you sign on to our on-line banking site.

CHRISTMAS DRAW

Stop in and enter your name for our Christmas draws. It may be your lucky day!!

MASTERCARD CREDIT CARDS

If you don't have a credit card and would like to apply for one from the Bruno Credit Union, please stop in and we can do an application for you. If you already hold a credit card and would like to transfer it to a Bruno Credit Union credit card, providing that you qualify, we can do a transfer. The Credit Union receives revenue from the amount of total sales that is spent on Bruno Credit Union credit cards. It is one way you can contribute to our Credit Union and our community.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to stop in or call our office.

*

